From: oetech@fcc.gov

To: Wu, Harry (Shenzhen)
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 678984)
Date: 2018558 11H 21:52:57

Inquiry on 05/11/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear OET Officer,

The bluetooth earphone product contains left earphone, right earphone and charge
docking. Product photos and Label are as attached.

My question is: Can the FCC ID and statement of Sec.15.19 be placed on the charge
docking?

Because two earphones are too small to place these information, and earphones will be
placed in charge docking in the packaging, these information can be saw when end user
open the charge docking.

FCC response on 05/11/2018
Yes this is acceptable.

Attachment Details:
Placement of FCC ID and statement of Sec. 15.19

Product photos

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the
OET Inquiry System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.
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